
Contact us: npsa@hotmail.co.uk or visit www.newbridge.bathnes.sch.uk/npa/ 

Supporting our Children, our School and our Community 

16/03/16 

 

Newbridge Primary School Association News

 

 
C

l

a

s

s

 

n

a

m

e

 

o

f

 

c

h

i

l

d

: 

 

N

u

m

b

e

r

 

o

f

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

                

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

D
a
t
e
s
 
f
o
r
 
y
o
u
r
 
d
i
a
r
y
:
 
 
C
h
r
i
s
t
m
a
s
 
P
u
d
d
i
n
g
s
 

Road Runner Paul raises almost 
£1000 for the NPSA 
 
If anyone blinked on Sunday they would have 
missed seeing Paul Hamnett, Dad of Ella and 
Kate, run through Newbridge. Paul ran the Half 
Marathon in an outstanding 1 hour and 32 mins. 
In doing this he managed to raise almost £1,000 
for the NPSA.  
 
Thanks you so much to Paul for putting in all the 
effort and time training and for supporting our 
School. Thank you also to all the fabulous friends 
and family who very kindly sponsored Paul and to 
National Grid who have matched funded the 
sponsorship to the value of £400. We hope Paul 
has a bit of relaxation time this Sunday! 

 

If you would like to sponsor Paul and support the 

NPSA please visit the following website page and 

leave your donation. Thank you so much. 

http://mydonate.bt.com/fundraisers/paulhamnett 

 

It’s Cake O Clock! 
It’s the Year 5 Cake sale today. 

Thank you to everyone who has donated cakes, biscuits and treats today. 
All welcome to come to the Blue Room at 3.15pm to purchase some end of the week treats. 

 

TICKETS ARE SELLING FAST! 
Do you fancy an evening of dancing, good music,  
drinking and socialising? Then get your babysitters  
sorted now for Saturday 21st May, 8-11.30pm. 
 
The fabulous band 'The Mamils' will be playing live at  
Weston Ex Services Club all to raise money for the  
NPSA.  
Get your dancing shoes ready as the band cover music 

from The Killers, Abba, Pixies, Manics, Blur, Pulp,  

Verve, Rolling Stones,  Beatles, Black Keys and many  

more. Tickets cost £5 each and are on sale NOW. 

Visit http://buytickets.at/newbridgeprimaryschoolassociation to purchase your ticket. 

 

 

 

Your old clothes raised over £100 
A Bags 2 School collection took place this Tuesday. Many thanks to everyone who bought in their 
unwanted clothing. We managed to raise £104. The next collection will be Wednesday 16th June. 

 

Year 5 Cake sale: Today! 

         Family BBQ:   Fri 13th May 
  Y2 and Y3 Cake Sale:  Fri 20th May 
Mamils Band Evening:  Sat 21st May 

                Summer Fair:    Sat 18th June 

 

Dates for your Diary: 
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